
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: William <moorewj83@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 7:37 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Regarding H 5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
 
H 5436 - I oppose this bill. 

 

I oppose H 5654 on the basis of the overly broad nature and overreach of this bill.  This is not a regulation; it 
is an effective prohibition for those not currently owning them.  There is no effort to provide 
background checks and documentation, there is no effort to remove any firearm from those that should not 
own them; either this is a stepping stone to ban ownership, or this is a crude attempt to ham-fist a 1990s 
bill into the modern era.  This is not a local bill, this is a Special Interest bill using their language to impact 
our State. 

In a time where there is a growing movement by women, people of color, and those with the LBGTQ+ 
community to learn about and purchase firearms, I find it disconcerting that now is the time to ban any 
further purchases of such firearms. 

--  
Respectfully, 
Moore, William J. 


